
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref : MAL/SKY/0802019 
 
8th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
There is some misunderstanding around access to toilets which I know has caused 
concern. 
   
It has never been policy to allow students to freely go to the toilet during lessons.  For 
those that do need to visit the toilet more frequently we issue a toilet pass.  We 
recognise that adolescence can be a difficult time for girls and we will, of course, 
always accommodate their needs. 
 
The change is that students are asked to collect a key from a nearby office to unlock 
the door. 
 
By monitoring access, I am stopping students using toilets as a social space which 
sometimes leads to damage and other younger students may find this uncomfortable. 
 
At break, lunch times, before and at the end of the day, toilets are available as normal. 
 
We will continually review the situation and adapt as and when we need.  I hope that 
clarifies the situation and I thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M Arnull 
Head of School 
 


